
  Exhibit A 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that on May 26, 2023, the Board of Directors for Utilities of the 
Department of Public Utilities of the City of Indianapolis, acting in its capacity as owner and operator of 
the water utility doing business as Citizens Water (“Citizens Water”) and Citizens Water of Westfield, LLC 
(“Citizens Water of Westfield”),  intend to file with  the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 
(“Commission”) certain proposed changes to   Appendix A of their respective Terms and Conditions for 
Water Service related to temporary hydrant meters. 

Citizens Water and Citizens Water of Westfield are proposing to adjust the temporary hydrant meter deposit 
to reflect the cost of the meter.  Citizens Water of Westfield is also removing the temporary hydrant daily 
meter charge and clarifying that the temporary hydrant meter charge for water consumed will be covered 
under Water Rate No. 2, Non-Residential Water Service.   

The proposed changes to Citizens Water’s and Citizens Water of Westfield’s Appendix A will impact users 
of temporary hydrant meters and be eligible for approval by the Commission on or after June 25, 2023.  
This notice is provided to the public pursuant to 170 IAC 1-6-6.   Contact information, to which an objection 
should be made, is as follows:  

Secretary     Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission   PNC Center  
PNC Center      115 West Washington Street 
101 West Washington Street    Suite 1500  
Suite 1500 East      Indianapolis, Indiana 46204  
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204    Telephone: (317) 232-2494  
Telephone:  (317) 232-2701   Toll Free:   (888) 441-2494  
Facsimile:    (317) 232-6758    Facsimile:   (317) 232-5923   
 
   
  

 

 


